

Florian Kraus Head of Education Services

To parents with a pre-school child

School enrolment information days: We invite you and your child!

Ladies* and Gentlemen*,

Dear parents,

Your child will start school next year.

We organise information days for school enrolment.

We cordially invite you to attend.

Information about the invitation

When do the information days take place?

8 November 2024, from 1 to 7 pm.

9 November 2024, from 10 to 3 pm.

At which location?

At the Department of Education and Sport, at Bayerstraße 28, Munich.

The department belongs to the City of Munich.

Additional information

Attendance is voluntary.

You do not need to register.

You can find more information in the flyer.

Translations into other languages and the various offers can be found here: muenchen.de/einschulung

Do you have any further questions?

The	telephone	number fo	or the	school	service	hotline i	is 089 -	- 233 96779.

We look forward to your visit.

Yours sincerely,

Florian Kraus Head of Education Services